
The Township of Tarbutt 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Council of 
The Township of Tarbutt will hold a 
Special Council meeting on Wednesday, 
June 5, 2024 at 5:00 pm in order to receive 
the Audited Financial Statements for the 
year 2023.  
 
Council meetings are held at the 
Township Office, located at 27 Barr Road 
South, and are open to the public. 
 
Anyone wishing to address Council must 
make a written request to the Clerk no 
later than 10:00 am on Friday, May 31. 
 
Questions may be directed to clerk@tarbutt.ca or 
by calling 705-782-6776.  
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